
Can you please return any 

nursery socks or if you 

can donate any spare 

socks you may have. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

                                 

Nursery Newsletter 

 

Please remember to look at the 

notice board for more information 
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          78 days until Christmas 

 
 

Our Christmas Fair will be held on  

Friday 29th November. 11.00am-1.00pm 

Donations for tombola and bottle stall would 

be greatly appreciated. 
Nursery Nativity is on  

Wednesday 18th December. Times to follow. 

Christmas parties will be in the nursery on 

Thursday 19th December. 
 

 

Holiday Dates 

 

Christmas Holiday – All Break on Thursday 

20th December & return on Monday 6th 

January 2020. 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Children in Need: 14th November.  Keep 

checking our large information board in 

reception for further details. 

 

**GRAPES** 
 

Could we please remember if you put 

grapes in your child’s packed lunch that 

they are halved or quartered? As I’m 

sure you are aware grapes are renowned 

as a choking hazard and we would prefer 

to minimise the risk of this if possible. 

Please check all products that they do 

not contain nuts. Provide a drink with 

packed lunch and a spoon for yogurts. 

 

Thank You for your co-operation! 

Big Bedtime Read 

Big Bedtime Read will be launched w/c 21st 

October. Your child will be given a pack of 5 

books on their BBR day with a feedback sheet 

included. Please take the time to complete the 

sheet as this helps us to provide a rich and 

stimulating selection of books. BBR’s emphasis 

is on establishing good bedtime routines and 

raising parent’s awareness of the importance of 

reading to their children on a regular basis. 

All of this week there will be areas in the 

nursery that represent a topic from familiar 

stories e.g. 3 Little Pigs, The 3 Bears, Rainbow 

Fish etc. Your child is welcome to dress as 

their favourite book character (all week). 

 

 
 

 

Outside Area 

We are currently looking to tidy up our garden 

area and would be very grateful if any parents 

are able to volunteer some time to help with this. 

We are also hoping for some outdoor planting 

boxes and would appreciate if any joiners or 

anyone who is good at woodwork could spare some 

time to help. 

Twitter 
We continue to update our twitter account 

regularly. We will often share information on 

events taking place within the nursery as 

well as photographs and information about 

what we have been doing and learning.  

Twitter: @Whitdalenursery 
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